NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and -
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTM

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

August 28, 2000

R. E. Sitta, Jr.
5495 US HWY 64
Farmington NM 87401

Re: Indian #3 API# 30-045-21595 [-02-30N-16W

State Sanate #2 API# 30-045-09889 K-01-30N-16W

Westwater Federal #1 API# 30-045-26724 B-06-30N-15W
Dear Mr. Sitta:
We have not received C-115 reports for the referenced wells since June of 1999. These wells are in
violation of State regulations and statutes. You are hereby directed to file the delinquent reports within
30 days. Failure to file C-115’s can subject you to shut-in and or fines.

Contact this office immediately when the reports have been submitted.

Sincerely,

El=

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
fichavez@state.nm.us

FTC/mk

Cc: Fran Chavez, S.F.
Well File
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